

## News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

January 30, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

This time of year at the mission office, we spend some time reflecting on God's blessings throughout the previous year. We have officially closed the books for 2023, and once again, we are amazed at what God did!

Last year was our first full year of paying a lease for the building we occupy. This was done by faith as we trusted God to supply the need. Though our General Fund expenses increased, so did donations! Through additional support and special offerings, we were able to pay every bill and the monthly lease. We praise God for the sacrificial giving of God's people so we can continue assisting God's servants.

We believe that God will continue to supply the need, and we are praying fervently to have sufficient monthly support so that one day, special offerings can be used for projects rather than supplementing operating expenses. THANK YOU for your contribution in prayers and financial support!

We are looking forward to the months ahead as many churches have their missions conferences and missions emphasis months. If we can be a help to you through resources or coming to speak, please reach out to us! It is our privilege to serve local churches and their missionaries.

Thanks for all you do!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

